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On December 6th 2023 between 12:00 pm and 1:00 pm North American Eastern Time, we
will be conducting a migration ClubRunner’s internal email service for our @clubrunner.ca
email addresses. This migration only impacts the email addresses associated with our Sales
and Support teams (i.e. sales@clubrunner.ca, support@clubrunner.ca).

Note, this change does not impact the ClubRunner email services that our customers use
to send messages.

While we anticipate a smooth transition without any service interruptions, there may be
slight delays in receiving messages sent to our Sales and Support teams during the
migration period. We appreciate your understanding during this process.
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